
Please join us for the Tarcutta Valley 
Landcare Group and the Cross Property 

Project Christmas Party
Monday 8 December 2014

6.30 pm for a 7.00 pm dinner

Humula Sports Club 

 Please come along with your family for dinner and catch up on what is happening in 2014 with  
Tarcutta Valley Landcare and the Cross Property Planning Project

Dinner is provided free of charge for CPP members and their families through the CPP Project so  
please RSVP to Jacinta on 0431 953 778 or jchristie@mli.org.au  by Wednesday 3 December 2014  
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